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PROGRAM FOR VISITING RESEARCHERS

As part of the Research Program entitled “Fiscal Federalism” (Heads: Prof. Albert Solé-Ollé & Prof. Nuria
Bosch-Roca) the IEB is opening the 2010 Visiting Researchers Program.

The program is aimed at researchers working in the fields of ‘Fiscal Federalism’, ‘Political Economy’ and
‘Economics of Taxation’ who are interested in visiting IEB in 2010 for a short period of time (one or two weeks).
During this period, visiting researchers can benefit from the IEB’s research competence in these areas, and
participate in seminars and other events. They will also be able to strengthen their contacts with IEB researchers
and lay the foundations for joint projects in the future.

Visitors of the 2009 Program are Jonathan Rork (Andrew Young School of Policy Studies-Georgia State
University), Eva Mork (IFAU and Uppsala University), Mario Jametti (University of Lugano), Matthias Wrede
(Marburg University), Dan Wilson (FRBSF), Jon Fiva (University of Oslo), Bruno de Borger (Antwerp University)
and José Manuel Cordero (Universidad de Extremadura).

Visitors are requested to give a seminar at |IEB and to contribute to the IEB Working Paper Series on Fiscal
Federalism in 2010.

The IEB will cover travelling expenses and accommodation. Visitors will also be provided with fully equipped
office space to work on their own research.

Those interested in visiting the IEB should apply by e-mail (ieb@ub.edu), indicating in the title of the message
‘Visiting research’ and including: 1) a CV (with a list of publications in refereed economics journals) and 2) the
topics of their ongoing research. Applicants sharing research interests with IEB members will be given special
consideration.

There is no formal deadline to apply. However, applications are considered on a rolling basis until the Program is
full which means that applying soon can be an advantage. One can see the Status of the Program (Open/Closed)
in the “Calls” section of the IEB Webpage (http://www.ieb.ub.edu).

For more detailed information, please contact us at ieb@ub.edu.
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